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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

we like to update you regularly on the day-to-day situation. 

 

1. Bordersituation Turkey - Iraq  

Unfortunately the border situation at Habur / Zakho remain unchanged: the Turkish authorities closed the border 
from  01.03.2020 onwards and Turkish trucks are not allowed to cross. Currently it´s under discussion to allow a 
transshipment in the area between the 2 borders, but this is not implemented and allowed yet (only allowed for 
foodstuff & medicine). 

2. Inspection /Legalization at the Iraqi embassy 

As per latest verbal announcement from the Iraqi consulate Berlin we’ve learned, that beside Bureau Veritas and 
TÜV Rheinland also INTERTEK and DEKRA are authorized and accepted for the legalization process of commercial 
documents. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

M.G. International Transports  
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